From: Paul Kajanoff [mailto: pkajanoff@shuttleexpress.net]

Sent: Friday, January 31, 2014 9:03 AM

To: Pratt, David (UTC); Eckhardt, Gene (UTC); Young, Betty (UTC); Ingram, Penny (UTC)
Cc: Cameron-Rulkowski, Jennifer (UTC); Brooks Harlow; 'Jimy Sherrell'; Wesley Marks
Subject: Follow up to TC-132141; Required report by 2/1/2014

Good Morning David,

As required by TC-132141, the attached file is a report covering the services provided under the
exemption for the period beginning December 15, 2013 through January 14, 2014.

A specific report structure was not specified in TC-132141, therefore we have provided the following
information:

1) Detailed information on applicable reservations; no customer names are listed, however we can
be provide this information, just so long it does not become public without prior consent from
the customer.

2) Contractor information for the contractors who provided the exemption services.

3) Trip and revenue totals for the overall reporting period and specific to the exemption.

Please let me know if UTC requires additional information.
Thank you.

Paul Kajanoff

Chief Financial Officer

(425)981-7063
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